
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

November 4, 2016 
 
 
Mr. Morris Woodruff 
Secretary of the Commission 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
200 Madison Street, Suite 100 
Jefferson City, MO 65102-0360 
 
Dear Mr. Woodruff: 
 
The tariff sheet listed below issued by Union Electric Company d/b/a Ameren Missouri (Ameren Missouri or the 
Company) was filed as a revision of Schedule No. 6, Schedule of Rates for Electricity, on November 4, 2016: 
 
  Filed   Canceling  

 1st Revised Sheet No. 84 Original Sheet No. 84 
  

 
This tariff sheet is being issued November 4, 2016 to become effective on and after December 4, 2016.   
 
The purpose of this filing is to extend the Reserve Distribution Capacity Rider for an additional five years in 
order to continue offering this service to new customers that request it and maintain the service to those 
customers that are already receiving said service. 
 
The tariff revision was provided to Staff prior to filing. 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Paula N. Johnson 
 
Paula N. Johnson 
Senior Corporate Counsel 
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